
Yearly Medical Examination Reminder 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. This is a friendly reminder that it's time for your yearly 

medical examination. Regular check-ups are crucial for maintaining your health and well-being. 

Your last examination was on [Last Examination Date], and it is now time to schedule your 

appointment for this year. Please contact our office at [Office Phone Number] or email us at 

[Office Email] to arrange a convenient time. 

We value your health and look forward to seeing you soon! 

Best Regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 

[Your Contact Information] 


